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The first edition of the Off-Season and we hope everyone in
SANFL Juniors Umpiring is enjoying the break that came
with School Holidays and into Term 4, the last few months
of 2024.

For some, Footy continues on! We want to congratulate all
Umpires selected to officiate in the recently completed
Under 15 & Under 17 Girls Intrastate Youth Development
Squad matches throughout September and October. The
first steps into the SANFL Umpiring pathway begin here.

For some, these Umpires will progress into the
Development Program for 2025, whilst others can be
selected to join the SANFL Talent Academy. If you want to
know how far Umpiring can take you, check out the
Umpiring Pathway.

In this edition - registrations start soon, and off-season
programs and activities are in full swing to keep the Juniors
Umpiring team up to date with what is going on.
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We’ve got some great activities lined up to keep the team connected, have fun, and stay
fit during the off-season. Check out what’s coming up:

Team Up Triathlon – 17th November – West Beach

The Team Up Triathlon is back, and we’re excited for another great day at West Beach!
This year, we’re raising funds for concussion research while competing in teams, and it’s
a chance to have a bit of fun while competing.

Each team member will take on one leg of the triathlon, choosing from:

Swim: 300m
Ride: 12km
Run: 5km

The SANFL Umpiring Department is keen to put together a few teams for the event. If
you’re interested in joining, send an email to SANFLJuniorsumpiring@sanfl.com.au to
register.

Whether you’ve already got a team in mind or would like us to help place you in one,
we’d love to have as many of you involved as possible! Let’s make this a memorable day
and get a few teams out there!

https://www.teamuptriathlon.com

OFF SEASON ACTIVITIESOFF SEASON ACTIVITIES  
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Date Location

19th
October

2024

Mawson Lakes ParkRun 
(Main Street, Mawson Lakes

Blvd, Mawson Lakes)

Torrens ParkRun
(War Memorial Drive,

North Adelaide)

Seacliff ParkRun
(248 Esplanade, Seacliff)

9th
November

2024

Mawson Lakes ParkRun 
(Main Street, Mawson Lakes

Blvd, Mawson Lakes)

Torrens ParkRun
(War Memorial Drive,

North Adelaide)

Seacliff ParkRun
(248 Esplanade, Seacliff)

ParkRun – 19th October and 9th November 

Join us for a fun 5km run at various ParkRun locations. All runs start at 8:00 am at the
following locations:

It would be great to see as many umpires attend one of both dates.  Feel free to wear
your umpiring training top to support and promote SANFL umpiring at these locations.  
SANFL and AdFL umpires are also being invited out to these Park Runs so if you see them
out there, make sure you come and say hello. 

Entry is free, and all you need to do is click here to register.
 
We look forward to seeing you out there!

OFF SEASON ACTIVITIESOFF SEASON ACTIVITIES  
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FOUNDATION UMPIRING COURSESFOUNDATION UMPIRING COURSES
2024/20252024/2025

If you know someone that wants to get involved in Umpiring in 2025, get this out to your Family,
mates and friends!

Foundation Courses have begun for Umpiring next season, and we are keen to see more new
umpires join SANFL Juniors, and Community Leagues in the Metro area.

Please visit the below website for further details:
https://sanfl.com.au/league/news/become-an-umpire/

Keep an eye out on the website, and sanfl_umpiring on Instagram socials as well for when courses
become available.
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Two Weeks to GO!
Registrations for the 2025 SANFL Juniors season begin from Friday 1st November (midday).

Prior to the day, a reminder email will go out to all of our Umpires from the 2024 season to provide
information on what to do to re-register.

Some information has gone out about the new AFL-ID system, which links everything up including
Officials HQ, AFL LMS, and Play HQ if you also play. This will be ready as part of registrations
opening. Please keep an eye out on our communications before registering for the AFL-iD.

A few dot points to assist you early:
You can also log in now to complete the 2025 LMS Education Module
Make sure when you re-register that all details are correct. If you have changed address, phone
numbers, or used a school email address that you can no longer check, this needs to be updated
and advised.
Remember when you select your disciplines (Field, Boundary or Goal Umpiring), that your first
selection is deemed your first preference for the season.
Don’t forget, if you need to get an updated Working with Children Check, make sure you look
into. You can apply for a new once inside 6 months of the end date of your current check. DHS
are now sending emails to anyone who’s WWCC is due to expire.

With over 900 Umpires registered for SANFL Juniors in 2024, the Umpiring team are keen to see as
many of you as possible back for another season with big things planned!

If anyone has any queries prior to Registrations opening, please get in touch at
sanfljuniorsumpiring@sanfl.com.au
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REGISTRATIONS FOR 2025REGISTRATIONS FOR 2025
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UMPIRES IN THE NTUMPIRES IN THE NT

With the end of the season in SANFL Juniors, some Umpires are continuing on as they head
to the Pacific Cup, and also the NTFL.

SANFL Juniors Umpiring wishes to congratulate Haydn Black (shirt #27) who was selected to
officiate in the Premier League Mens Division in the NTFL - Well done Haydn!

Image courtesy NTFLUA



AFL LMS EDUCATION PORTALAFL LMS EDUCATION PORTAL
The Umpiring LMS is back for 2025. If you wish to umpire in 2025 you will be required to complete

the LMS prior to being appointed to games. 

The LMS is accessible via Officials HQ, Log into your account and click
on the profile icon. From here select account, then E-Learning. Select
get E-Learning link which will generate a extra selection bar stating to

go to E-learning portal. 

You will be redirected to the AFL learn website. Click the Complete the
2025 Umpire education module on the right. As shown below. 

Click and select Enrol now and then complete this course. This is
shown below and is on vilification and discrimination.

Once completed, this will be added to your accreditations on Officials
HQ

If you get stuck, or have any queries, please contact us at
sanfljuniorsumpiring@sanfl.com.au
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Supporting the SANFL community with great value health cover
As part of SANFL's exciting new partnership in 2024 with Health Partners, we are
pleased to update you on some great discounts and exclusive benefits on private
health cover exclusively for SANFL and SANFL Club staff.

If you’re an existing Health Partners member with selected hospital and extras cover,
or you join as a new member, you and your family can receive an 8% discount on your
private health cover. In addition, new members who join Health Partners will receive
their first four weeks of cover for free. To find out more about this membership offer,
visit the Health Partners website here or call 8225 9674 and quote promo code
‘SANFL’. Players can also get 100% back on a custom-fitted mouthguard from Health
Partners Dental if you have Health Partners Better or Best Extras Cover, or get 25%
discount if you don’t have Health Partners Extras cover. As part of the SANFL’s
partnership with Health Partners, custom mouthguards are now available in any club
colours (up to 3 colours, SANFL or community club) – and your SANFL Club logo. 

To make the most of this great mouthguard offer for season 2024, book an
appointment with Health Partners Dental for a custom-designed mouthguard, phone
1300 114 114 or visit the Health Partners website at www.healthpartners.com.au/dental,
and quote SANFL.  

https://www.healthpartners.com.au/sanfl
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SANFL UMPIRING ON SOCIALSSANFL UMPIRING ON SOCIALS  
SANFL Umpiring is now on Instagram. For all up to date news and information on
umpiring across all of South Australia from the country competitions, SANFL Juniors
through to SANFL State league and AFL/W. 

If you have any photos, milestones or videos worth sharing or any queries, please
contact the SANFL Juniors Umpiring Department or message us through our
Instagram page. 

sanfljuniorsumpiring@sanfl.com.au
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END OF SEASON SURVEYEND OF SEASON SURVEY

sanfljuniorsumpiring@sanfl.com.au

Thank you to all Umpires who provided feedback on the SANFL Juniors Umpiring
End of Season Survey for 2024.

This is very important to the Umpiring Team as we now prepare for the 2025 season.
What is provided assists us with a lot of items including:

Coaching and Training Programs
Team aspects
Communications
Information available to Umpires

This will remain open for one more week before closing. If you are keen to provide
the Umpiring Department with your feedback, please feel free to follow the link below
and complete the queries.
 
https://forms.office.com/r/XxuQ4Pe6XB

All responses are anonymous. 

If you have any further questions or need assistance, please don’t hesitate to reach
out to the umpiring department. Again, we truly appreciate your contributions and
look forward to seeing you again next season.
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